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I will also add that my daughter who lives in Windsor is not happy with their service. 

Marilyn Dolce Davis
Sent from my iPhone

> On Jan 5, 2025, at 12:57 PM, Marilyn DolceDavis < wrote:
>
> ﻿TO:  Council Members
> RE:  Possible change of garbage services
>
> I understand that the council is considering changing services from Recology to Sonoma County Resource
Services (currently service for Windsor).  I am writing to share with you that I ask that you do NOT change
services.  I am very satisfied with Recology in all aspects and do not have any desire to change to this other
company.  I don’t understand why you would desire to change from an efficient and communicative company like
Recology to a company that has horrible reviews  and that appears to be more costly to its customers.  Just going to
their website left a bad impression.  Please listen to your constituents and continue in contract with Recology.  There
is no reason to try to fix something that is not broken.
>
> Marilyn Dolce Davis
> 
> Sebastopol
> Sent from my iPad




